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Fisher Phillips Recognized Among BTI Consulting Group’s
Leading Edge Law Firms

News

3.07.24


Fisher Phillips, an international labor and employment law firm representing employers, is pleased

to announce that the firm has been recognized by BTI Consulting Group as one of the “Best Law

Firms at Meeting Novel, New, and Strategic Needs.” The ranking is part of BTI’s Leading Edge Law

Firms 2024 report and is based solely on in-depth interviews with leading legal decision-makers.

Fisher Phillips is one of 121 law firms meeting clients’ novel, new and strategic needs by serving as

the source of new ideas; developing new strategies and thinking; bringing tech savvy in delivering

services; using and understanding Generative AI; and offering creative interpretations of existing

rules and regulations.

To learn more about BTI’s Leading Edge Law Firms 2024 report, visit BTI Consulting Group.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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